
File No.14-1516 

COMMUNICATION FROM CHAIR AND VI CE CHAIR, PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE, 
relative to the feasibility of amending the Red Flag Warning from the base of the Santa Monica 
Mountains to Griffith Park on the West, through the Hollywood Hills to West Hollywood and West 
Los Angeles. 

Recommendation for Council action: 

RECEIVE and FILE Motion (LaBonge - Fuentes) relative to the feasibility of amending the Red 
Flag Warning to protect the numerous narrow substandard streets in these hillside 
neighborhoods located from the base of the Santa Monica Mountains to Griffith Park on the 
West, through the Hollywood Hills to West Hollywood and West Los Angeles. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted . 

SUMMARY 

At the meeting held on December 15, 2015, your Public Safety Committee considered a Motion 
(LaBonge- Fuentes) relative to the feasibility of amending the Red Flag Warning to protect the 
numerous narrow substandard streets in these hillside neighborhoods located from the base of 
the Santa Monica Mountains to Griffith Park on the West, through the Hollywood Hills to West 
Hollywood and West Los Angeles. After an opportunity for public comment was held, the 
Committee recommended that Council receive and file the Motion, inasmuch as no further 
Council action is necessary. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

CO UNCI LMEMBER MITCHELL ENGLANDER, CHAIR PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 

COUNCILMEMB R JOE BUSCAINO, VICE CHAIR PUBLIC SAFETY COMMI TTEE 

MEMBER VOTE 

ENGLANDER: YES 

BUSCAINO: YES 

BONIN: ABSENT 

O'FARRELL: ABSENT 

MARTINEZ: ABSENT 
rvE 

-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS-


